
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
TTC Human Resources Committee  
 
The Chair of the Human Resources Committee has cancelled the meeting scheduled for September 1, 2022 
at 9:30 a.m. 
  
To view the most up-to-date schedule of meetings, which incorporates the above, please visit ttc.ca 
  
For further information or assistance, please contact Janel Ishak, Administrator - Secretariat Services at 
416-393-4663 or e-mail commission.services@ttc.ca 
  
DIRECTOR – COMMISSION SERVICES 
August 31, 2022 
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